
 

 

4th October 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Nell Bank Trip - Reception class - Tuesday 26th June 2018  

 

Reception class is planning a trip to Nell Bank on Tuesday 26th June 2018.  

 

The children will be taking part in a Gruffalo activity, experiencing first hand 

looking for and collecting insects and other mini beasts, pond dipping and looking 

at where different animals live.  

 

We will be travelling by coach and we will be setting off at 9.15am prompt and 

will be back at school at approx 3.10pm dependent on traffic. Children will need 

to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag – no glass bottles or cans/no fizzy 

drinks please.  

 

I will send out more details, nearer the time. 

 

The cost will be £23.66. We are informing you well in advance so payments 

towards the trip can be made in installments if preferred. Payment can be made 

on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local, as well as in cash via school.  

 

We rely on your financial support in order to make the visit viable. If you choose 

not to contribute this will not lead to your child being excluded from the trip, 

but however it may lead to us cancelling the visit. Under the terms of the 

Education Reform Act (1988) we are not able to charge for educational journeys 

(transport/insurance/entry fees) which occur during school time.  

 

Many thanks  

 

Mrs Hudson  

 


